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Difficult Cure: The Promise of Homeopathy provides an in-depth and
thrilling account of the annals, philosophy, and connection with
homeopathic medicine. Wayne Jonas, MD (director, Samueli Institute, and
former director, Workplace of Alternative Medicine, NIH); Impossible
Cure will serve as a great guide to anyone interested in learning more
about this intriguing type of health care. It also includes a large
number of other testimonials of homeopathic cure, for a number of
physical, mental, and emotional conditions. It has earned endorsements
from leading specialists in alternative health care, including: Larry
Dossey, MD (executive editor, Option Therapies in Health insurance and
Medicine, and writer of Healing Words); Bernard Rimland, PhD (director,
Autism Research Institute); At the primary of Impossible Cure may be the
amazing story of how the author's child was cured of autism with
homeopathy. Michael Castleman (writer of THE BRAND NEW Healing Herbs and
other consumer wellness books); Louis Klein, RSHom (president, Luminos
Homeopathic Programs); and Richard Pitt, CCH, RSHom(NA) (director,
Pacific Academy of Homeopathy).
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An excellent book about homeopathy Very well written. This reserve is
quite persuading to get homeopathy, an alternative medicine that used to
be very active but has been deposit and neglected for approximately 100
years in America. The tale of miraculous cure of her son's autism is
amazing. The publication contains a lot more personal experiences from
many people in many different health situation. What I can do now that I
didn't do then is to purchase this book for my relatives and find myself
an excellent classical homeopath to treat my immediate family. She is
logical and rational throughout. Also you may learn something about
yourself. I'm sold I wish We knew about the curative power of homeopathy
when We mother developed dementia and my son was given a diagnosis of
schizophrenia, both which occurred more or less at the same time. O Five
Stars Hope for the future One Star GAVE IT AWAY MADE NO SENSE In ALL
Five Stars Certainly worth your time, multiple times, scanning this
publication. Had I known about homeopathy then what I know right now, my
mother's (and father's! I remember my dad poignantly asking me easily
knew about whatever could help her, as the doctors said it was an
untreatable condition. Fantastic book in regards to a very important
topic A powerhouse of a publication about the system of medicine known
as homeopathy.If you have any interest to find out about the most
powerful and safe medication that exists on the planet, you can do well
to learn this book - written by an intelligent, scientifically-trained
professional.Anyone with interest in treating all types of disease with
a safe and gentle, yet remarkably effective therapy will like it. Among
the best books I have ever read. The writer is actually extremely well-
educated and incredibly credible. It is, however, a very good
introduction and preparation in case you are seriously interested in
giving homeopathy a possibility. She also bravely discuss the latest
scientific background for homeopathy. I had my hands full with my son,
and may do nothing to greatly help my mother, who lived a continent
apart.I'm new to homeopathy and I've only browse a few books about
homeopathy but that one is so much the best of most. though of training
course she is strongly in support of homeopathy, she covers scepticism
toward homeopathy as well.) final decade of life might have been
completely different. I eventually figured out how to help my boy get
over his schizophrenia, but after reading Difficult Cure, I believe we
would have lower to the chase and solved his symptoms much faster than
we do. Much of what I discovered from trying various remedies for his
"schizophrenia" are appropriate for the concepts and theory of
homeopathy.I believe the reality that the author was a scientist is
really helping. Greta intro to Homeopathy A great introduction to
Homeopathy. She covers the birth of homeopathy and the history of
homeopathy in america. This book really started me my curing journey.
For anyone who doesn't believe in this system of medicine, I problem you
to learn this book rather than be considered a changed person! A great
combo of personal tales and straight information. If you are curious



about Homeopathy, this is an excellent place to start! I agree, this
publication was life-changing! I was simply learning a little bit about
Homeopathy but still quite skeptical about the whole thing. Amy's story
is certainly honest, compelling and convincing. By far, it is the best
explanation for anyone open to learning about this amazing science.
Homeopathy is usually nothing short of miraculous (and no side
effects!). I now grab my kit FIRST when treating my family and my dogs.
This is honestly one of the most well-written, useful and fascinating
books that I've ever read, and has taken my curiosity in homeopathy to a
whole brand-new level.The book is very well-written and switches into
the (mostly) unfamiliar history of homeopathy (in the US and elsewhere),
why the orthodox medical groups fought bitterly to own it expunged from
our society and the tremendous promise it holds to bring health to
humanity in ways FAR beyond what conventional pharmaceuticals or even
other holistic health systems can perform. I simply started studying
homeopathy which book was recommended to me. Since animals aren't
capable of "the placebo impact" it really is wonderful to view it
function for them.There's grounds homeopathy is still utilized, 200
years later on, by vast sums all over the world, despite relentless
opposition from organized medication - it works, and functions
brilliantly. Perfectly written. I cannot state enough positive reasons
for having this book and I hope it encourages more people to open their
thoughts to the amazing world of homeopathy. Give it a try, it works! I
have read this book to the finish and I would recommend it to whoever
has been disappointed by conventional doctors and wants a highly
effective and natural method to greatly help their children. I have two
kids with PANDAS and homeopathy is certainly working for them, thank
God! There’s hope Great information give hope to serious condition when
the medical . The publication, while posting some personal experience,
is an extremely great introduction to homeopathy, and actually for those
who are already acquainted with it, it explains so many aspects of it in
such a clear way.Of program, no book can take the place of an excellent
homeopath. That isn't what the book is about. It isn't a "how-to-cure-
your-child-overnight" manual!Choose the book and discover what is
possible. So please don't be discouraged by detrimental reviews from
individuals who simply are against homeopathy and have not actually
tried it (or attempted it for a short time only). There is no magic
pill. But homeopathy works, and it's not really a "new-age" or "magical"
strategy. It is a technology, and it requires a educated professional to
manage it safely and effectively. For those who love an autistic
child.But really, the evaluations should not be about a person's
individual experience with homeopathy... A must read This book is indeed
right on, well researched and inspiring. All was performed in a logical
and well balanced way; Great information give hope to serious condition
when the medical field and We’ll do so much Dr.
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